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           26th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

The children in Year 6 have made us incredibly proud this year and they have been a fabulous cohort as 

they get ready for their next steps. We are therefore looking forward to some exciting activities in June 

and July to celebrate their time with us.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Day Trip 

Thank you for responding to the questionnaire regarding the end of year opportunity for the children. 

Following on from the feedback, we are really ensuring that the children have an amazing opportunity 

that will create amazing memories with their friends. We are pleased to share that we have provisionally 

booked a day trip on Wednesday 19th June 2024 to Drayton Manor. We are doing our very best to 

keep costs at a minimum however we can assure you the total cost will be no more than £30 and this 

will include travel, a packed lunch and gold package entrance to Drayton Manor Zoo and theme park.  

The children will just need to bring a water bottle and a snack. To secure the best price, we do 

require a £10 deposit by Wednesday 1st May 2024. To make the most of the day out, we will 

leave Priory at 09:00 and we expect to leave Drayton Manor at 17:00.   

 

For this trip to go ahead, we require adult helpers to supervise small groups for the duration of the day. 

Please tell us as soon as possible if you can volunteer, and we will then look at the numbers and allocate 

places.   
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Year 6 Production 

Yesterday, the children were excited for the revelation of the production title for this year. Over the next 

few months, we will practice for our fantastic stage performance that will take place Wednesday 17th 

July 2024: Two showings one at 13:30 and at 18:00  - detail to follow  

 

 

 
 

Year 6 Prom Night 

 

The long-awaited Prom night will take place on Monday 22nd July 2024 at Priory Junior School. The 

start time will be at 17:30 and end at 19:30. Food and music will be provided at no cost to our 

families.  This is an event for the children (and staff) to have a great time together. The dress code is 

smart casual so the children can dress up or down – however they feel comfortable!  

 

 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

 

Priory’s final day of term is Friday 26th July 2024. Year 6 will host their leavers assembly at 09:30 -

families invited to attend.  This is a time to say our final goodbyes - so tissues at the ready!  

 

We hope that this information is useful in giving you plenty of notice about the term as we prepare our 

children for their next steps.   

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Arkley-Brown & Mr Foster 

The Year 6 Team 


